
Submitter: Cathy  spieth 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

This is outrageous to change a system that works for the people everywhere in this 

state,   It was never an issue and it still isn’t.   It allows rural people a convenient way 

to vote instead of driving distances to stand in line and vote.  It’s convenient and 

secure for citizens in cities.   If it isn’t broken don’t waste taxpayer money trying to fix 

it. 


